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Two shot in separate incidents Friday night 

On Friday, February 3, 2023 at 8:59 P.M., officers from the Lake City Police Department were dispatched to W 

US Hwy 90 at NW Ridgewood Avenue to the report of a person shot.  

Upon arrival, officers located a victim suffering from two gunshot wounds. The victim advised they were 

traveling west on W US Hwy 90 when a grey SUV pulled alongside of their vehicle and began shooting into the 

vehicle. The victim was the sole occupant of the vehicle and was transported by EMS for their injuries.  

On Friday, February 3, 2023 at 10:30 P.M., officers from the Lake City Police Department were dispatched to 

NE Trinity Place to the report of a person shot.  

Upon arrival, officers located two persons inside a home which had been struck by numerous rounds of gunfire. 

One person inside the home was struck in the back by a bullet fragment. The victim was treated on scene by 

EMS for their injuries. 

Both crime scenes were processed by Investigators from the Lake City Police Department’s Criminal 

Investigation Division with the assistance of Crime Scene Technicians from the Columbia County Sheriff’s 

Office.  

None of the injuries in either incident were life threatening. 

Anyone having information concerning these incidents is asked to contact the Lake City Police Department at 

(386) 752-4343 and speak with Investigator Collins. 

 

Report information anonymously by calling the LCPD TIPS line at 386-719-2068  

or Crime Stoppers of Columbia County at 386-754-7099. 
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